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                                  Date: 27 October 2023 
 

Ref: Y100 

Dear Resident, 
 
RE: Y100 Blandford Estate - Working Group  
 
Following the resident meeting on 15 August 2023, we have decided to establish a Working 
Group to address the progress of the Y100 Blandford Estate major works project, your 
concerns, and other related matters. 
 
Working Group 
As discussed in our meeting, some of the primary concerns for residents include the repair 
of the gates, project costs, and their active involvement in every phase of the project. We are 
fully committed to ensuring residents are updated in the planning and design process. To 
achieve this, we are in the process of setting up a dedicated Blandford Estate Working 
Group. The initial planning stage is scheduled to transition to the Design Phase by the end of 
October 2023. 
 
How to Join? 
To sign up, please email Shah Alam at residentadvocates@westminster.gov.uk with ‘Y100 
Working Group’ in the subject line. Please include your full name and address for 
identification purposes.  
 
Once you join, we will send you a Terms and Conditions document. Please note that all 
Working Group sessions will be recorded, and these recordings can be made available to 
project stakeholders, including Working Group members, upon request. 
 
Mailing List 
Upon registration, you will be added to our mailing list, where only registered members will 
receive invitations to the Working Group Meetings and follow-up updates. Your email 
address will also be visible to other group members; however, if you prefer not to share your 
email address, please inform me during your registration. 
 

In terms of forming a group for Blandford Estate, we would need to ensure equal 
representation with both leaseholders and tenants joining the working group. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Shah Alam 
Resident Advocate  
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